Hi Diane,

I hope you had a nice weekend. I'm following up to see if there has been any feedback from the Planning Board and/or applicant regarding my easement request.

Also, I see the plan calls for the removal of the chain link fence on my property. I am concerned about how this is going to be done as there are hedges surrounding and embedded within the fence that I do not want removed or damaged. There are also trees on my property along the north side fence that are not depicted in the parking plan that need to remain.

I want to confirm the trees and hedges will not be removed/damaged as part of the parking redevelopment. Any insight you can provide would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you, Dan

Dan Barnes 203-671-5289